
From:   Allen Wooten   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 02, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0519-EX-CR-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young:

In reply to your inquiry (Ref. 40121), this is to advise you that the experiment authorized under call sign
WH2XBY is still in support of the same contract specified in the original license application, namely:

Agency:            PEO STRI
Contract No.:    W900KK-13-C-0022
Contract POC:   Minh Vuong - (407) 384-5232

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact the undersigned
directly.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Dynetics, Inc.


